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As two retired seniors, my wife and I would appreciate an opportunity to vote on 

reducing property taxes especially on fixed income individuals.  One of our worries as 

elderly is that the state will price us out of our home that we own and have lived in for 

the last thirty-five years.  The continual increases the in value of our property has little 

benefit to us because we don't intend to sell it.  This is our home and we want to live 

here in peace.  We have paid taxes for many years never receiving equal benefit for 

the value of our contributions and it has only gotten worse as government swells in 

size and demands more.  A little relief in our declining years would be appreciated. 


